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This bulletin is published monthly.  For more information visit our website www.olwnreno.com. 

 

MARCH 2018 COLLECTIONS 

Sunday Collection   $   9,898.50 

CSA Pledge Downpayments       4,580.00 

Mass Stipends         1,075.00 

Catholic Relief Services           562.39 

The Living Stations of the Cross          550.00 

Building Fund            432.00 

Votive Candle for March            35.00 

Easter Environment             30.00 

Hospitality              22.25 

Collection for The Holy Land            20.00 

 

Total Income March 2018  $ 17,205.14  

 

OFFICE CLOSED 

The office will be closed on Easter 

Monday, April 2nd.   We will re-open on 

Tuesday, April 3rd at 9:00am. 

 

HOSPITALITY SUNDAYS 

Join us in the parish hall after the 9:30am mass on Sunday, 

April 8th and 22nd for hospitality.   Enjoy juice, coffee, tea 

and a bite to eat while visiting with fellow parishioners or 

perhaps meeting someone new. 

 

ALUMNI PRAYER GROUP 

Are you a graduate student or an alum under 35-years-

old? Please join us at 7 p.m. at Newman, on Tuesday, 

April 3rd, 10th and 17th, for prayer, fellowship and snacks. 

For more information, contact Annie Conway at 775-200-

3226 or arconway27@gmail.com.  

 

VOLUNTEER RECOGNITION 

On Friday, April 13th the Diocese of Reno will hold an 

Annual Volunteer Recognition Banquet at the Atlantis 

Hotel at 5:30pm.  Our Lady of Wisdom will honor two of 

our volunteers at this event.  Join us as we say thank you 

to Debbie Bartley and Jhony Habbouche for the many 

hours they have dedicated to our parish.  We are very 

grateful for their gifts of time and talent! 

 

OPERATION EASTER BASKET – THANK YOU! 

Catholic Charities held the Operation Easter Basket event 

last month and distributed over 700 Easter baskets to 

children in Reno and other rural areas of Northern 

Nevada.  Thank you to everyone who donated to this 

event and contributed to its success! 

 

 

 

 

 

PASTA DINNER FUNDRAISER 

Our Newman Club will hold a 

fundraiser on Friday, April 27th at 

6:00pm.  Join us for pasta, salad and 

garlic bread.  We will offer pastas with 

meat, pesto and alfredo sauces.  We will 

also have a gluten free pasta available.  Buy advanced 

tickets beginning on Sunday, April 15th. General tickets 

are $10.00 each, students with ID are $5.00 each.  Come 

enjoy a delicious meal and offer your support to our 

Newman Center. 

 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

Our next parish council meeting will take place on 

Sunday, April 22 following the 9:30am mass.  Please keep 

our Parish Council Members in your prayers. 

 

NEWMAN CLUB – SPRING RETREAT 

The Newman Center is offering a spring retreat for young 

adults on Saturday, April 21st.  The day will begin at the 

Newman Center at 7:15am for breakfast, then participants 

will be traveling to the Carmelite Monastery for the retreat 

which will end with a 4:00pm Mass.  Young adults, ages 

18-30, can call the parish office, 322-4336, to sign up.  

Please pray for a successful retreat experience for all 

participants. 

 

MONTHLY MEMORIAL MASS  

 Our Mother of Sorrows Catholic 

Cemetery will celebrate the Mass at 

11:00 am on Wednesday, April 4, 

2018. Please join us in the Most Holy 

Redeemer Mausoleum and Chapel. 

Each month we celebrate a Memorial 

Mass for all those interred at the 

cemetery. This month those interred in April of 2017 and 

February 2018 will be remembered by name. For more 

information, call the office at 775.323.0133. 
 

LEGACY PLANNING SEMINAR 

Our own College Council of the Knights of Columbus 

will sponsor a Legacy Planning Seminar on Sunday, 

April 15th at 3:30pm.  T.J. May of the Cabral Agency, 

the insurance company for the Knights of Columbus, 

will present the seminar. Come and discover the 

Catholic difference of 

doing business with the 

Knights of Columbus.   

 

 

 

 


